
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Steve Brown, Assistant Superintendent for Secondary Operations 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CTE  

INNOVATIVE COURSES FOR 2009-2010 
 

DATE: November 18, 2008 
 

 
The attached courses are Career and Technical Education Innovative Courses that require 
Board Approval for District offerings in 2009-2010. 

 
 

******************** 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the CTE Innovative Courses for 
2009-2010 as presented. 
 

******************** 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Hector Mendez                                 Steve Brown 
Superintendent of Schools                                  Assistant Superintendent 
                                                                                                Secondary Operations 


